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October 19,1995
NRC-95-0108

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission !

Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43 -

2) NRC Letter to Detroit Edison. " Review of Fermi 2 Security
Personnel Training and Qualification Plan (Rev.12), dated
August 11,1995

Subject: Submittal of Fermi 2 Security Personnel Training and
Oualification Plan Revision 13

The purpose of this letter is to submit the Fermi 2 Security Personnel Training and
Qualification Plan (SPT&QP) Revision 13 in accordance with 10CFR50.54(p)(2).

By Reference 2. Detroit Edison received.NRC acceptance of the Fermi 2 SPT&QP
Revision 12. except for an item noted in the enclosure to Reference 2. The
Fermi 2 SPT&QP Revision 13 has resolved that item and is being submitted in
response to Reference 2.

A summary of the changes made in SPT&QP Revision 13 is provided.
Additionally. changes to the text are highlighted (shaded). Only Appendix H and
the List of Figures / Appendices are affected and being submitted. The changes
made under this revision do not decrease the effectiveness of the Fermi 2
SPT&QP.
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If there are any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Mr. Joseph H.
Korte, Director, Nuclear Security at (313) 586-1095.

Sincerely,
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Lynne S. Goodman
Director, Nuclear Licensing

Enclosure

ec: T. G. Colburn
M. J. Jordan
If. J. Miller
A. Vegel


